
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Donna Oberg 

From: Elizabeth Janowiak 

Date: June 17, 2013 

 

Please submit this purchase information to the BOE for the June 24, 2013 meeting.   
 

In Phase 3 of the Technology Capital Plan, a dollar amount was earmarked for the technology 

needed to support the Collaborative Teacher Project (CTP).  A large portion of that technology 

was already approved at the June 4
th

 meeting.  We are ready to make our next round of student 

computer purchases in support of the CTP.  

 
 

Equipment Qty  Total Amount  

ByteSpeed NL4 Convertible Laptop with 

software & extended warranty 
189 $109,431.00 

NL4s purchased through ILTPP from ByteSpeed Systems, LLC 
 

 

The Educational Technology Capital Outlay account will be used to purchase this equipment.  

Please let me know if additional information is needed. 

Elizabeth Janowiak 

Director of Technology 

Geneva School District 

304 

227 N. Fou 

227 N. Fourth Street 

Geneva, Illinois 60134 

630/463-3070 

630/463-3079 (fax) 

 


